MINUTES
CITY OF HARTFORD
NOVEMBER §, 2018

The City Council of the City of Hartford, Alabama, met in the conference room in city hall at
6:00 p.m. on November 5, 2018. The following members were present: Mayor Jeff Sorrells, Jo
Ann Lindsey, Bobby Burks, Ken Hales, Paul Fondren and Wendel Nolen.

Others in attendance: Vicky Marsh, Annie Ward, Dennis Dorriety, Vernon Alford, Kim
Curenton and Stephanie Riley. (see attached list for others in attendance)

Mayor Sorrells called the meeting to order and opened with prayer followed by the Pledge of
Allegiance.

With the council having read the minutes from the regular meeting of October 15, 2018, Mayor
Sorrells asked the wishes of the council. Councilmember Lindsey moved to approve the minutes
of October 15, 2018, which motion was seconded by Councilmember Hales. The council voted
unanimously in favor thereof.

PUBLIC COMMENTS:
Marilyn Harris addressed the council concerning a leash law. Mayor Sorrells advised the city
cannot have a leash law because the county does not have a dog pound.

Annette Hillard thanked Mayor Sorrells for all he as done for her and her family.

AGENDA:
1. FARM CITY DINNER — Mayor Sorrells stated the annual farm city dinner will be held
on Thursday, November 15, 2018, at 6:15.

COUNCILMEMBER COMMENTS:

Mavor Sorrells

eMayor Sorrells advised that Troy Cable was in the process of bringing broad band services to
Wiregrass Electric and are interested in servicing Hartford. He asked Attorney Eubanks to
review the franchise agreement.

eMayor Sorrells stated his resignation will be effective at 11:59 pm on November 6, 2018. He
expressed his appreciation to the council and city employees.



November 5, 2018
Page 2

Councilmember Burks

¢Councilmember Burks asked who he needed to contact about getting a leash law. Mayor
Sorrells advised him to start with the county commissioner.

Councilmember Nolen

e Councilmember Nolen presented Mayor Sorrells with a plaque of appreciation for ten years of
service as Mayor of Hartford.

Each councilmember expressed their gratitude to Mayor Sorrells for a job well done and wished
him well in his new role as State Representative.

ADJOURNMENT:

With there being no other business to come before this meeting of November 5, 2018,
Councilmember Nolen moved to adjourn, which motion was seconded by Councilmember
Fondren. The council voted unanimously in favor thereof.
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Presiding Officer
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